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2nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year Five Pasta Salad Tasting  

Our topic for Design and Technology this term is Italian Pasta Salads.  Children will be tasting a 

variety of different pasta salads and will then create a pasta salad recipe of their own based on 

ingredients of their choice. 

Children will learn about the seasonality of vegetables and will get the opportunity to use a variety 

of cooking skills. We will be tasting different vegetables, cheeses, sauces and types of pasta. 

We are aware of current allergies where we have been informed.  However, if you have concerns 

about your child tasting any of the products above, please let us know. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Waller & Mr Cook 

Year Five Teachers 
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